
 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING THE 5TH GRADE MOVING UP 
CEREMONY 

PLEASE READ CAREFULLY! 
  
  
Dear Parents/Guardians of 5th Grade Students: 
 
It is hard to believe that we are entering the final weeks of this school year!  We 
are busy planning special events for our 5th graders and their families as they end 
their elementary careers and prepare to enter Pine Brook as 6th graders.  One of 
those events is our 5th Grade Moving Up Ceremony, which is scheduled for 
Friday, June 13th.  Parents and family members of our 5th grade students are 
invited to attend the ceremony that will be held in the Wemrock Brook 
gymnasium from 9:00 a.m. until approximately 10:00 a.m.  Later that day our 
PTA will host a picnic luncheon and provide a DJ for our 5th grade students. 
  
Seating for the Moving Up Ceremony is limited to three guests per student based 
upon the fire occupancy in our gymnasium.  No exceptions will be made.  
Siblings in 1st through 4th grade are invited to attend the ceremony and do not 
require a ticket for entrance.  Please inform these students that you wish for them to attend and to listen for 
a PA announcement to be made by the Main Office inviting them to the gymnasium.  In addition, younger 
siblings not requiring their own seat do not need a ticket to attend since they must sit on your lap.  No 
strollers or car seat carriers will be allowed due to space constraints. 
  
An invitation to our ceremony along with three tickets and visitor passes for parents/guests to use for 
admittance will be sent home with your student on Monday, June 2nd.​  
  
Students should dress appropriately for the ceremony as it is a special occasion; however, their attire must 
adhere to our district dress code (which can be found inside their student planner).  Please be mindful that 
they will be playing outdoors during their picnic luncheon with a DJ.  It is suggested that students bring 
clothes and sneakers to change into after the ceremony. 
  
We thank you in advance for your cooperation and look forward to celebrating the wonderful achievements of 
our 5th graders on  Friday, June 13th. 
 
Sincerely, 

Rebecca Seery                                                Janice Brown 
Rebecca Seery                                                                     ​ Janice Brown 
Principal                                                                              ​ Assistant Principal 
 


	 

